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“PRAISE GOD FROM WHOM ALL BLESSINGS FLOW” 

The month of November is a great time to reflect.  The changing leaves and 

the preparation for Thanksgiving allow us to pause and count our many 

blessings.  For me, one of the biggest blessings is being able to “push play” 

after many months of pause. 

Shortly after my announcement that I was officially partnering with Life 

Impact, my body began experiencing lots of unusual symptoms.  Honestly, I 

thought that they would find the issue very quickly.  In May, I pressed pause 

to deal with my failing health. 

After nearly 8 months of symptoms, I finally received a diagnosis.  As I 

shared last month, it isn’t curable, but it is treatable.  Thanks to the 

supplements, I am feeling much better!  While I am still not 100%, I have 

been able to slowly add more and more to my schedule.  I am thankful that I 

am no longer stuck on pause. 

As I read through my updates from earlier this year, I realized that this time 

has not been wasted.  God knew how much my body needed rest.  He also 

allowed me to continue learning useful coaching skills and build a media 

presence as I waited. 

More than one of my personal deadlines has come and gone.  If I had had my 

way, I would already be moved in and receiving guests.  However, God knew 

that the Blessing wasn’t meant to begin in 2023.   

I do believe that the Blessing IS meant to be up and operating in 2024.  I am 

excited to see how God is going to orchestrate everything!  Once God has 

brought together my complete team of ministry partners, I will make the 

move to Florida. 

THANKFUL FOR YOU!! 

I wouldn’t be able to follow God’s call without each of you.  This past year has 

been a vivid example to me of the importance of community.  Without your 

faithful love, friendship, prayers, and partnership, I would have given up.  I 

can think of multiple occasions when I received a text, phone call, or email 

when I needed it the most.  Thank you so much!  This Thanksgiving, I am so 

very thankful for you!!! 

 

 

 

PROGRESS REPORT 

With improved health, I am 

now able to start the process 

of raising funds once again.  I 

need $2400 a month to be 

fully funded.  I am excited to 

share about the Blessing with 

churches and individuals.  My 

goal is to find 24 ministry 

partners who would pledge 

$100 a month so that I can be 

in Florida in March 2024.  

Would you pray with me that 

God would touch the hearts of 

those He wants to be part of 

caring for those sharing Jesus 

with the world?  Thank you! 
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